
The weather has started to look decidedly autumnal, which means we are ready for our annual Harvest Festival
to take place on Wednesday next week. As the school has grown over the last few years we now have to split
this service with the Kingfishers and Starlings at 9:30am and the Goldfinches and Swallows at 10:10am. The
children have been asked to bring in donations of food for the Somer Valley Foodbank, please see here for the
list of items they need most. We look forward to seeing many of you there to listen to some harvest songs and
see some of the work our children have been doing.

We will be holding our first parent consultation sessions of the year on Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd
November. These will take place in the afternoon/evening and sign-up sheets will be available in the school
office from next Wednesday. We will email you out the exact times for each class on Monday and then if you are
unable to come into the school to book, please email us with a day and approximate time and we will book you
in and let you know.

We would congratulate Shaun Farrow who has been duly elected as our new parent governor to be part of the
joint Leigh on Mendip and Hemington board. Shaun will join Catherine Farmer as the two parent governors on
the Governing Body.

Finally, we would like to remind you once again that dogs are not allowed on our school site at any time. If you
do have to bring a dog to school with you, please could you either tie it up outside the school grounds or ask
someone else to look after it for you while you drop off or collect your child.

Mr Turull  and Mrs Phillips

https://somervalley.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/


News from the Classrooms

This week in Robins we've been talking about our families and homes, making
houses out of shapes.

This week the Kingfishers rehearsed their Harvest performance. Amongst other
things we read the book “Ruby’s worry”, we learned that sharing our worries with
each other really helps.

This week in science the children performed their own investigation to test which
materials were waterproof and those that were not. We discussed fair testing,
observed what happened as the water was poured on the materials and
measured any liquid that did seep through.

Goldfinches have been very lucky to have a visitor come to talk all about our RE
topic. The children had lots of questions and loved dressing up and playing
different roles.

Swallows have been finding out about how search engines work in Computing.
We designed a webpage for our school and then considered how well it was
optimised by exploring search engine algorithms.


